MEMORANDTUM

Paul and Lydia GUNZBOURG received visas on
October 29, 1940.

It was impossible to give Helen Douglas a visa
before the departure of the Gunzbourgs for Lisbon,
because we were waiting for an Estonian number
for her use. An Estonian number has since been
received but Miss Douglas has proceeded to Lisbon.

Georges and Lidia ROTVAND first registered for
immigration visas on August 27, 1940, and we

have no documents whatever on file concerning their
cases,

Boris ZOLOTNISKY received a visa on October 31,1940.
Jacques ZOLONITZKY has been approved but has not
come in for the visa due to illness.

Mrs. Karl A. FRANK and her family will receive
visas when they present proof of their ability
to obtain French'visa de sortie' and to travel
to the United States.




